Radnor Township Board of Health Meeting Minutes Sept 21, 2020

Board of Health Members Present: Linda Schanne, Jane Carabasi, Lisa Hamaker, Joan Capuzzi, David Simmons, Kathy Durr

BOC Liaison: Moira Mulroney

Radnor Township School District Liaison:

Radnor Township Health Officer: Marie Carbonara

Health Inspector: Katy Carlomagno

Student Reps:

BOC members Absent: Amit Khanna, Charles Wheeler, Paul Crotty

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes were approved as submitted from June 2020 meeting.

Health officers report posted to website.
Flu vaccines will be given to township employees on Oct 7
For Delaware county-Flu vaccine Sept 23, 24 at US Army Reserve. Covid testing 9/24.
Health pa.gov lists other opportunities for Covid Testing.
Maskup campaign was launched by the township with updated signs.

Township was notified there will be no West Nile spraying this season.

OEM has updated protocols and is working with schools for on site instruction. All Covid related incidents of no mask wearing, etc. are investigated.

Temperature monitoring has begun at entrances of township building for staff only.

- II. Student Intern applications have been received deadline has been extended.
- III. New Business: BOH member, David Simmons gave a presentation on flu and Covid topics. Presentation will be posted on the Radnor Township web site. Current state of vaccine development was presented.

Announcements - None

Public Participation: None

Please join next Board of Health meeting: Monday Oct 19th, at 5:30 pm at the township building.